
 

 
 
 

22nd September 2021 
Dear Parents, 

Home Learning Packs 
 

As a school, we have been putting together some resources that we believe would support children 
with practising their skills in spelling, reading and maths. These have been collated together to 
create a ‘Home Learning Pack’. 
 
The resources in the packs may be used in homework activities set by the class teacher and we 
also have some ideas for games that can be played with them at home at other times – which can 
then support children with securing some key skills.  
 
The packs include: 

- Dice 
- Pencil 
- Key words for Years 3 and 4 or Years 5 and 6 
- Number lines 
- Number squares 
- Gattegno chart (Years 5 and 6) – don’t panic – we can show you how to use it! 

….and more. 
 
We will also be hosting a short online Parent Information evening to share some of our ideas for 
games that they can be used for. This will be on Tuesday, 28th September at 6pm. To register for 
the event, please click here.  
 
Your child will bring home their home learning pack on Friday this week. We hope that you will find 
them of benefit, and join us for our information evening next week. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tracy Keefe 
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